
  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

     
 

 
 
          
           
  
 
 

   

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
  
 
 
     
 

 

 

 

Hello again,  
Welcome Elysha to 
Sprouts three, Olivia from 
her long holiday, Jacob 
and Isla from the school 
term break. 

 

We introduced a simple 
weather chart to our toddlers 
with the question of ‘what do 
we need to put on our head 
when we go outside’?  
 
And also explained to them 
why we needed to water our 
plants. 

Sensory 
activities - our 
toddlers enjoyed 
different activities 
such as: how to 
use eye droppers 
to do painting, 
touch sensory 
bags and/or play 
with shaving 

foam. 



     
 
To support our farmers, the 27th September was our Strawberry Day.  We 
encouraged toddlers to slice his/her own strawberry and scoop strawberries and 
yogurt by using serving spoon during their afternoon tea time.   
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

To help the children build their self esteem, we incorporated dress-up role play by 
bathing the baby dolls, dressing them and hanging up the infant clothes. 
 
 
 
Hope you enjoy our newsletter. 
 
 
Miss Karman and Miss Sera 

  

  

 


